MEMO TO: MR. KAUFMAN

FROM:

RABBI IAMM

Mr. Kaufman:

- 1) A study group of college women, in "Jewish Laws", will meet with me every Thursday, pl.G., in the 9th floor library from 7:30 9:00 P.M. (part of THE TWENTIES' CLUB). First session on February 5th.
- 2) The Boy's High School groups will not meet with Mr. Kantor in the gym on Sunday, February 1st, hence the gym will be closed that day.
- 3) Please order a new blotter for my desk. Also some more yellow pads and pencils.
- 4) Please see that refreshments be prepared for Dramatics Club every Sunday.
- 5) Next meeting Young Marrieds, March 1st, at the Aaron Green's.

Rabbi Norman Lamm